
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

3rd April 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
It's with great sadness that I wish to inform you that Mrs Ali, SENCO, will be leaving Hamsey Green at the 
end of this term.  She has thoroughly enjoyed her time at Hamsey Green working with you and your children 
and helping us on our journey to our Ofsted rating of “Good”.  Mrs Ali is leaving to pursue an opportunity 
with the Croydon Sensory Support Service and we wish her well with this new exciting challenge.   
 
Please be reassured that Mrs Ali and myself have been working very closely to ensure that the needs of 
children will continue to be met during the summer term.  A recruitment process is underway and I will 
update you as soon as this has been completed.  
 
Unfortunately, due to the current situation, she has not been able to say farewell to the children or the staff 
but promises she will return once schools re open to say a proper goodbye.   
 
If you wish to contact Mrs Ali before 20th April regarding your child, she is happy for you to contact her via 
email on senco@hamsey.surrey.sch.uk. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 

  

 

 

Mrs N Mace 

Headteacher 
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